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Dear Partners, 

  

we cordially invite you to participate in our next Best-Practice-Days on 

Internationalisation, May 9th-12th, 2017. 

  

As this year, the goal is to exchange working experiences in a “family-scale-

meeting” and thus make our job more efficient, successful and inspiring. From our side, we 

would like to learn from your experience and hopefully we can contribute some to yours. 

Specifically we address colleagues from the 

  

         International Office 

         Student administration and Examination Office 

         Teaching Staff 

         Feel free to forward this invitation to any of your colleagues 

  

Depending on your registrations, we will try to match you as good as possible with our 

colleagues. In addition we would like to give you an impression of our campuses and study 

opportunities. 

  

Registration will start by the end of January 2017. For effective exchange we aim at approx. 12 

participants maximally, preferably no more than one per partner institution. During the Best-

Practice-Days all participants will be asked to contribute a short “impulse speech” on any 

attractive activity from their home university. 

  

We look forward to welcoming you here, 

  

Beatrice Melendez 

Katharina Burckhardt 

Silvia Czerwinski 

Ute Forell 

Albert Meij 

  
 


